
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE ASX 

Inventis Limited [ASX: IVT] – Manager ASX announcement – 31 July 2018 

 

ASIC query 

The Company advises that it has received a letter dated 30 July 2018 from ASIC expressing 

concerns regarding a qualified conclusion by the Company’s auditor, in relation to the non-

cash impairment of intangible assets in the Company’s Financial Report for the half year 

ended 31 December 2017. 

The Company will respond to ASIC within the prescribed 10-day period. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Alfred Kobylanski 

Company Secretary. 

 


